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A little note from Mrs FitzGerald… 
 

Before we know it, Easter will be here and the end of the spring term will be upon us! The children 
have really enjoyed our practical experiments linked to chemical reactions as well as learning about 
new STEM influencers including Jane Goodall and Brian Cox as part of British Science Week this week. 
 

Hawthorn Class engaged really well with their visit from officers with Suffolk Constabulary who came 
to talk to the children about online safety and conduct.  
 

Our children in Cherry class enjoyed a wonderful visit to the food museum in Stowmarket along with 
the reception children from our sister school Thurlow, lots of fun was had by everyone! 
 

We are looking forward to World Poetry Day next week and I am sure you are aware we have Parent 
Consultations on Tuesday and Wednesday, if you haven’t already signed up for an appointment, your 
child’s class ‘sign up’ sheet will be at the front of school until lunchtime on Monday. 
 

      Warmest regards, Mrs FitzGerald 
 

 

FORTHCOMING EVENTS 
 

The SPRING TERM 2024 continues… 
 

 
 

Tuesday 19th March ~ PARENT CONSULTATIONS for Cherry Class & Willow Class 
Wednesday 20th March ~ PARENT CONSULTATIONS for Oak Class & Hawthorn Class 

Find out how your child is doing in class with their academic targets. 
 

Thursday 21st March ~ World Poetry Day 
The children will be involved in poetry related learning throughout the day, being creative and 
expressive! At 2.30pm there is a ‘share’ session which parents and carers are invited to attend.  

 

Thursday 28th March ~ Easter Service 
Join us at our church, All Saints Church Hundon, for our Easter Service at 2.15pm.  

 

Thursday 28th March ~ LAST DAY OF THE SPRING TERM 
 

 

SCHOOL MEAL PRICE INCREASE 

After the Easter holidays the price of a school meal for children in Year 3 through to Year 6 will increase from £2.50 
per day to £2.60. This increase is due to rising costs linked to food prices and our catering service. This change will 
take place from Tuesday 16th April when term starts.  
 

Payments for lunches can be made using the following link:   
 

http://www.suffolk.gov.uk/children-families-and-learning/schools/school-meals-uniforms-and-trips/ 
 

This does not affect those of you whose child/ren have school meals through the government’s universal free school 
meal’ offer for children in Reception through to Year 2 or entitlement due to eligibility for Pupil Premium.  

http://www.htpfederation.co.uk/
http://www.suffolk.gov.uk/children-families-and-learning/schools/school-meals-uniforms-and-trips/


Hundon Gardening Club Spring/Easter Show 
Sunday 24th March  

 
Hundon gardening club are holding an Easter Show with lots of wonderful competitions to enter.  
 
Junior categories this year are: 

• Decorate a bought chocolate egg 

• Make an Easter card 

• Make an edible nest with cornflakes/rice krispies/shredded wheat and fill with bought eggs 

• Make and Easter wreath from card maximum size 1”/25cm 

• Make a family of pompom chicks 

 
Show schedules can be collected from Hundon shop or the Community Café on Thursdays between 2-4pm. 
 
 

 
 
 
 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

    


